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Venice Incognito
Dionysos in Archaic Greece
The most famous conspiracy of silence in the history
of antiquity is examined here by one of the three
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archaeologists entrusted by the Archaeological
Society of Athens with the final excavations of the
Sanctuary. He traces the history of the cult in the
archaeological remains, from the first traces of
habitation at the site in the Middle Bronze Age
(around 1900 B.C.) to its final grandeur and decay in
Imperial Roman times. A guided tour of the Museum
at Eleusis, illustrated with photographs of objects in
the Museum, as well as air views, plans, and detailed
photographs of the ruins closely correlated with the
text, takes into account the needs of the visitor at the
site as well as the reader at home. Originally
published in 1961. The Princeton Legacy Library uses
the latest print-on-demand technology to again make
available previously out-of-print books from the
distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press.
These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the
Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access
to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands
of books published by Princeton University Press since
its founding in 1905.

The Mysteries of Mithras
Analysis of sexual ambivalence in antiquity, which
was both deeply threatening to the social order and
profoundly attractive.

The Myth and Ritual School
The Starry Bull tradition is a contemporary expression
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of Bacchic Orphism with roots in mainland Greece,
Crete, Southern Italy, Asia Minor and North Africa. At
its heart lies passionate devotion for Dionysos, God of
drunkenness, madness, ecstasy and deliverance.
Within the pages of Tending the Bull, readers will
discover how to pray, tend a shrine, make offerings
and a myriad of practices to deepen one's awareness
and connection with this powerfully intoxicating and
liberating deity. Additionally, author H. Jeremiah Lewis
weaves in threads of history, philosophy, cosmology
and eschatology so that readers will understand not
just how to worship correctly, but why. Although
written for adherents of the Starry Bull tradition,
especially those who wish to become boukoloi, there's
plenty that will appeal to Hellenic polytheists,
neopagans and other curious outsiders.

Archetypal Images in Greek Religion
The perfect guide to Roman myths and the
landscapes and ideas that shaped them--for both the
actual and armchair traveler.

Dionysian Imagery in Archaic Greek Art
Michael Pollan, the bestselling author of The
Omnivore's Dilemma, Food Rules, and How to Change
Your Mind, explores the previously uncharted territory
of his own kitchen in Cooked. Cooked is now a Netflix
docuseries based on the book that focuses on the four
kinds of "transformations" that occur in cooking.
Directed by Oscar-winning filmmaker Alex Gibney and
starring Michael Pollan, Cooked teases out the links
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between science, culture and the flavors we love. In
Cooked, Pollan discovers the enduring power of the
four classical elements—fire, water, air, and earth—to
transform the stuff of nature into delicious things to
eat and drink. Apprenticing himself to a succession of
culinary masters, Pollan learns how to grill with fire,
cook with liquid, bake bread, and ferment everything
from cheese to beer. Each section of Cooked tracks
Pollan’s effort to master a single classic recipe using
one of the four elements. A North Carolina barbecue
pit master tutors him in the primal magic of fire; a
Chez Panisse–trained cook schools him in the art of
braising; a celebrated baker teaches him how air
transforms grain and water into a fragrant loaf of
bread; and finally, several mad-genius “fermentos” (a
tribe that includes brewers, cheese makers, and all
kinds of picklers) reveal how fungi and bacteria can
perform the most amazing alchemies of all. The
reader learns alongside Pollan, but the lessons move
beyond the practical to become an investigation of
how cooking involves us in a web of social and
ecological relationships. Cooking, above all, connects
us. The effects of not cooking are similarly far
reaching. Relying upon corporations to process our
food means we consume large quantities of fat, sugar,
and salt; disrupt an essential link to the natural world;
and weaken our relationships with family and friends.
In fact, Cooked argues, taking back control of cooking
may be the single most important step anyone can
take to help make the American food system healthier
and more sustainable. Reclaiming cooking as an act
of enjoyment and self-reliance, learning to perform
the magic of these everyday transformations, opens
the door to a more nourishing life.
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Prometheus
This magisterial reflection on the history and destiny
of the West compares Greco-Roman civilization and
the Judeo-Christian tradition in order to understand
what both unites and divides them. Mediation,
understood as a collective, symbolic experience, gives
society unity and meaning, putting human beings in
contact with a universal object known as the world or
reality. But unity has a price: the very force that
enables peaceful coexistence also makes us prone to
conflict. As a result, in order to find a common point
of convergence—of at-one-ment—someone must be
sacrificed. Sacrifice, then, is the historical pillar of
mediation. It was endorsed in a cosmic-religious
sense in antiquity and rejected for ethical reasons in
modernity, where the Judeo-Christian tradition plays
an intermediate role in condemning sacrificial
violence as such, while accepting sacrifice as a
voluntary act offered to save other human beings.
Today, as we face the collapse of all shared
mediations, this intermediating solution offers a way
out of our moral and cultural plight.

The Wiley-Blackwell Handbook of
Transpersonal Psychology
This study examines the development of Dionysian
imagery in Greek vase painting from the first
appearance of the god on an Attic vase c. 580 BC to
the point at which red figure overtook black figure as
the dominant style of vase painting in Attica c. 520
BC.
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Greek Nymphs
The Sanctuary of Eleusis, near Athens, was the center
of a religious cult that endured for nearly two
thousand years and whose initiates came from all
parts of the civilized world. Looking at the tendency to
"see visions," C. Kerenyi examines the Mysteries of
Eleusis from the standpoint not only of Greek myth
but also of human nature. Kerenyi holds that the
yearly autumnal "mysteries" were based on the
ancient myth of Demeter's search for her ravished
daughter Persephone--a search that he equates not
only with woman's quest for completion but also with
every person's pursuit of identity. As he explores what
the content of the mysteries may have been for those
who experienced them, he draws on the study of
archaeology, objects of art, and religious history, and
suggests rich parallels from other mythologies.

Finite and Infinite Games
“There are at least two kinds of games,” states James
Carse as he begins this extraordinary book. “One
could be called finite; the other infinite.” Finite games
are the familiar contests of everyday life; they are
played in order to be won, which is when they end.
But infinite games are more mysterious. Their object
is not winning, but ensuring the continuation of play.
The rules may change, the boundaries may change,
even the participants may change—as long as the
game is never allowed to come to an end. What are
infinite games? How do they affect the ways we play
our finite games? What are we doing when we
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play—finitely or infinitely? And how can infinite games
affect the ways in which we live our lives? Carse
explores these questions with stunning elegance,
teasing out of his distinctions a universe of
observation and insight, noting where and why and
how we play, finitely and infinitely. He surveys our
world—from the finite games of the playing field and
playing board to the infinite games found in culture
and religion—leaving all we think we know illuminated
and transformed. Along the way, Carse finds new
ways of understanding everything from how an
actress portrays a role, to how we engage in sex, from
the nature of evil, to the nature of science. Finite
games, he shows, may offer wealth and status, power
and glory. But infinite games offer something far
more subtle and far grander. Carse has written a book
rich in insight and aphorism. Already an international
literary event, Finite and Infinite Games is certain to
be argued about and celebrated for years to come.
Reading it is the first step in learning to play the
infinite game.

Eleusis
Frederick Nietzsche was born at Röcken near Lützen,
in the Prussian province of Saxony, on the 15th of
Octo-ber 1844, at 10 a.m. The day happened to be
the anniver-sary of the birth of Frederick-William IV.,
then King of Prussia, and the peal of the local churchbells which was intended to celebrate this event, was,
by a happy coinci-dence, just timed to greet my
brother on his entrance into the world. In 1841, at the
time when our father was tutor to the Altenburg
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Princesses, Theresa of Saxe-Altenburg, Elizabeth,
Grand Duchess of Olden-burg, and Alexandra, Grand
Duchess Constantine of Russia, he had had the
honour of being presented to his witty and pious
sover-eign. The meeting seems to have impressed
both parties very favourably; for, very shortly after it
had taken place, our father received his living at
Röcken "by supreme command." His joy may well be
imagined, therefore, when a first son was born to him
on his beloved and au-gust patron's birthday, and at
the christening ceremony he spoke as follows: -"Thou
blessed month of October!-for many years the most
decisive events in my life have occurred within thy
thirty-one days, and now I celebrate the greatest and
most glorious of them all by baptising my little boy! O
blissful moment! O exquisite festival! O unspeakably
holy duty! In the Lord's name I bless thee!-With all my
heart I utter these words: Bring me this, my beloved
child, that I may consecrate it unto the Lord. My son,
Frederick William, thus shalt thou be named on earth,
as a memento of my royal benefactor on whose
birthday thou wast born!"

Roman Mythology
Dionysos, one of the most misunderstood of the gods,
is a masculine energy that brings us back to life and
vitality in a way that includes deep partnership with
the feminine. Through the exploration of the love
story of Ariadne and Dionysos, Alchemy of the Heart
takes us on an archetypal adventure into an ancient
world where the dance of masculine and feminine
ignites fullness of being in both men and women.
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From the shadowy labyrinth of Minos to the sacred
Initiation Chamber at Pompeii, Alchemy of the Heart
travels the landscape of both the outer world and the
inner psyche as it points the way past contemporary
hedonism and pornography addiction into a Dionysian
world of joy, vibrant sexuality, and spiritual
transcendence. “A solid and important work of
scholarship that is a must-read for those doing depth
psychological work. Aguilar mines the myth of
Dionysos and Ariadne for its insights into expanding
Jungian notions about the animus and a woman’s
journey to wholeness. In the process, she updates
Jungian thought to match emerging ways of seeing
gender, the feminine, and the masculine in our time.”
—Carol S. Pearson, Ph.D., Author of Persephone
Rising, The Hero Within and Awakening the Heroes
Within. Former President of Paciﬁca Graduate
Institute. “Joseph Campbell showed us the mythic
mysteries, now Marina Aguilar unlocks the secrets of
ecstatic teachings. Alchemy of the Heart is a
breakthrough work on our divine connection to nature
and the playful wisdom of the body.” —Jonathan
Young, Ph.D., Psychologist, Founding Curator, Joseph
Campbell Archives. “A superb study of the myth of
Dionysos through the lens of Jung’s spiritual alchemy.
Focusing on the sacred marriage of Dionysos and
Ariadne, the author illuminates the journey to
wholeness, both horizontal and vertical, revealing a
power to heal not only a broken psyche but a broken
world. Aguilar’s ‘meditative exegesis’ on the
Dionysian initiation chamber in the Villa of Mysteries
at Pompeii is a model of transcendence at the heart of
Plato’s noetic philosophy. This is a penetrating
reading bringing to life an ancient, yet timeless,
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myth.” —Michael P. Morrissey, Ph.D., Author of
Consciousness and Transcendence: The Theology of
Eric Voegelin. Marina Aguilar received her master’s
degree in Counseling Psychology at Paciﬁca Graduate
Institute, Santa Barbara, and has been a practicing
depth psychotherapist and educator since 1990. She
specializes in individuation as a spiritual, as well as
soul process. Her expertise in mythology,
comparative religion, spiritual alchemy and the
ancient mystery school teachings serves as a valuable
tool in working with archetypal themes as they
emerge in day to day life, imagination, art and
dreams. Having lived in the United States, Mexico and
Europe, her work bridges cultures, continents and
spiritual modalities and focuses on increasing
consciousness and wholeness within the individual
and society as a whole.

Backgrounds of Early Christianity
Inhalt A Crisis of Cofidence-Dionysiac Revelry - Frenzy
and Delusion - God andMan - Body,Soul and Mind Dionysos and the Mysteries - The Cult of Dionysos Festivals of Dyonisos - Pentheus the Man - Perception
- Respect - Wisdom - Tranquility - Dionysos the
Liberator - The City of Dionysos - Dionysos and
Tragedy - Problems in the Text - Index of Lines
Quoted - Index of Subjects Discussed

Jefferson's Demons
Dani鬯u examines the earliest traditions of the Hindu
and Greek gods of magical power, ecstatic sexuality,
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and transcendence.

Bodily Charm
An interpretation of the god Dionysos as seen by
Greek vase painters before the golden age of classical
culture, which will help understand his wide popularity
beyond wine consumption, which lasted until the end
of antiquity.

Hermes the Thief
Prometheus the god stole fire from heaven and
bestowed it on humans. In punishment, Zeus chained
him to a rock, where an eagle clawed unceasingly at
his liver, until Herakles freed him. For the Greeks, the
myth of Prometheus's release reflected a primordial
law of existence and the fate of humankind. Carl
Kerényi examines the story of Prometheus and the
very process of mythmaking as a reflection of the
archetypal function and seeks to discover how this
primitive tale was invested with a universal fatality,
first in the Greek imagination, and then in the
Western tradition of Romantic poetry. Kerényi traces
the evolving myth from Hesiod and Aeschylus, and in
its epic treatment by Goethe and Shelley; he moves
on to consider the myth from the perspective of
Jungian psychology, as the archetype of human
daring signifying the transformation of suffering into
the mystery of the sacrifice.

Divine Mania
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What did Zeus mean to the Greeks? And who was
Hera, united with Zeus historically and archetypally as
if they were a human pair? C. Kerenyi fills a gap in our
knowledge of the religious history of Europe by
responding to these questions. Examining the word
Zeus and its Greek synonyms theos and daimon, the
author traces the origins of Greek religion in the
Minoan-Mycenacan civilization. He shows how
Homer's view of the gods decisively shaped the
literary and artistic tradition of Greek divine
mythology. The emergence of the Olympian family is
seen as the expression of a humane Zeus cult
determined by the father image but formed within the
domain of Hera. Originally published in 1976. The
Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-ondemand technology to again make available
previously out-of-print books from the distinguished
backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions
preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and
hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy
Library is to vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books
published by Princeton University Press since its
founding in 1905.

Dionysos
Eleusis and the Eleusinian Mysteries
The Dictionary of Deities and Demons in the Bible
(DDD) is the single major reference work on the gods,
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angels, demons, spirits, and semidivine heroes whose
names occur in the biblical books. Book jacket.

Dionysus
A classic, prescient work dealing with myth and cult
which traces the evolution of Hermes from sacred
stoneheap and phallus to Homeric Hymn to Hermes
and the Hesiodic poems.

Masks of Dionysus
Greek Nymphs: Myths, Cult, Lore is the first
comprehensive study of the nymph in the ancient
Greek world. This well-illustrated book examines
nymphs as both religious and mythopoetic figures,
tracing their development and significance in Greek
culture from Homer through the Hellenistic period.
Drawing upon a broad range of literary and
archaeological evidence, Jennifer Larson discusses
sexually powerful nymphs in ancient and modern
Greek folklore, the use of dolls representing nymphs
in the socialization of girls, the phenomenon of
nympholepsy, the nymphs' relations with other deities
in the Greek pantheon, and the nymphs' role in
mythic narratives of city-founding and colonization.
The book includes a survey of the evidence for myths
and cults of the nymphs arranged by geographical
region, and a special section of the worship of
nymphs in caves throughout the Greek world.

Introduction to a Science of Mythology
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First Published in 2002. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.

The Gods of The Greeks
Drawing on a wealth of sources, from Hesiod to
Pausanias and from the Orphic Hymns to Proclus,
Professor Kerényi provides a clear and scholarly
exposition of all the most important Greek myths.
After a brief introduction, the complex genealogies of
the gods lead him from the begettings of the Titans,
from Aphrodite under all her titles and aspects, to the
reign of Zeus, to Apollo and Hermes, touching the
affairs of Pan, nymphs, satyrs, cosmogonies and the
birth of mankind, until he reaches the ineffable
mysteries of Dionysos. The lively and highly readable
narrative is complemented by an appendix of detailed
references to all the original texts and a fine selection
of illustrations taken from vase paintings. ‘learned,
admirably documented, exhaustive’—TIMES LITERARY
SUPPLEMENT ‘it most emphatically must be the book
that many have long been waiting for’—STEPHEN
SPENDER ‘Kerényi’s effort to reinterpret
mythologyarises out of the conviction that an
appreciation of the mythical world will help Western
man to regain his lost sense of religious values.(His)
theory of myth and his actual interpretations of
mythical themeshelp to point the way toa new kind of
humanism.’—A. Altman, Philosophy

Apollo
Covering a wide range of issues which have been
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overlooked in the past, including mystery, cult and
philosophy, Richard Seaford explores Dionysos – one
of the most studied figures of the ancient Greek gods.
Popularly known as the god of wine and frenzied
abandon, and an influential figure for theatre where
drama originated as part of the cult of Dionysos,
Seaford goes beyond the mundane and usual to
explore the history and influence of this god as never
before. As a volume in the popular Gods and Heroes
series, this is an indispensible introduction to the
subject, and an excellent reference point for higherlevel study.

Goddesses of Sun and Moon
The Mysteries of Mithras presents a revival of this
ancient Roman mystery religion, popular from the late
second century B.C. Payam Nabarz reveals the history
and tenets of Mithraism, its connections to
Christianity, Islam, and Freemasonry, and the modern
neo-pagan practice of Mithraism today. Included are
seven of its initiatory rituals.

The City of Dionysos
The Wiley Blackwell Handbook of Transpersonal
Psychology presents the most inclusive resource yet
published on this topic - which seeks to benefit
humanity by integrating ancient wisdom and modern
knowledge. Features the work of more than fifty
leading voices in the field, creating the most
comprehensive survey of transpersonal psychology
yet published Includes emerging and established
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perspectives Charts the breadth and diversity of the
transpersonal landscape Covers topics including
shamanism, neurobiology, holotropic states,
transpersonal experiences, and more

Dionysus, Christ, and the Death of God,
Volume 1
‘Our greatest blessings come to us by way of mania,
provided it is given us by divine gift,’ – says Socrates
in Plato’s Phaedrus. Certain forms of alteration of
consciousness, considered to be inspired by
supernatural forces, were actively sought in ancient
Greece. Divine mania comprises a fascinating array of
diverse experiences: numerous initiates underwent
some kind of alteration of consciousness during
mystery rites; sacred officials and inquirers attained
revelations in major oracular centres; possession
states were actively sought; finally, some thinkers,
such as Pythagoras and Socrates, probably practiced
manipulation of consciousness. These experiences,
which could be voluntary or involuntary, intense or
mild, were interpreted as an invasive divine power
within one’s mind, or illumination granted by a superhuman being. Greece was unique in its attitude to
alteration of consciousness. From the perspective of
individual and public freedom, the prominent position
of the divine mania in Greek society reflects its
acceptance of the inborn human proclivity to
experience alteration of consciousness, interpreted in
positive terms as god-sent. These mental states were
treated with cautious respect, and in contrast to the
majority of complex societies, ancient and modern,
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were never suppressed or pushed to the cultural and
social periphery.

Alchemy of The Heart
No other god of the Greeks is as widely present in the
monuments and nature of Greece and Italy, in the
sensuous tradition of antiquity, as Dionysos. In myth
and image, in visionary experience and ritual
representation, the Greeks possessed a complete
expression of indestructible life, the essence of
Dionysos. In this work, the noted mythologist and
historian of religion Carl Kerényi presents a historical
account of the religion of Dionysos from its
beginnings in the Minoan culture down to its
transition to a cosmic and cosmopolitan religion of
late antiquity under the Roman Empire. From the
wealth of Greek literary, epigraphic, and monumental
traditions, Kerényi constructs a picture of Dionysian
worship, always underlining the constitutive element
of myth. Included in this study are the secret cult
scenes of the women's mysteries both within and
beyond Attica, the mystic sacrificial rite at Delphi, and
the great public Dionysian festivals at Athens. The
way in which the Athenian people received and
assimilated tragedy in its immanent connection with
Dionysos is seen as the greatest miracle in all cultural
history. Tragedy and New Comedy are seen as high
spiritual forms of the Dionysian religion, and the
Dionysian element itself is seen as a chapter in the
religious history of Europe.

Dionysos
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No other god of the Greeks is as widely present in the
monuments and nature of Greece and Italy, in the
sensuous tradition of antiquity, as Dionysos. In myth
and image, in visionary experience and ritual
representation, the Greeks possessed a complete
expression of indestructible life, the essence of
Dionysos. In this work, the noted mythologist and
historian of religion Carl Kerenyi presents a historical
account of the religion of Dionysos from its
beginnings in the Minoan culture down to its
transition to a cosmic and cosmopolitan religion of
late antiquity under the Roman Empire. From the
wealth of Greek literary, epigraphic, and monumental
traditions, Kerenyi constructs a picture of Dionysian
worship, always underlining the constitutive element
of myth. Included in this study are the secret cult
scenes of the women's mysteries both within and
beyond Attica, the mystic sacrificial rite at Delphi, and
the great public Dionysian festivals at Athens. The
way in which the Athenian people received and
assimilated tragedy in its immanent connection with
Dionysos is seen as the greatest miracle in all cultural
history. Tragedy and New Comedy are seen as high
spiritual forms of the Dionysian religion, and the
Dionysian element itself is seen as a chapter in the
religious history of Europe."

Dionysos
Cooked
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Dionysos
"I have often wondered for what good end the
sensations of Grief could be intended." -- Thomas
Jefferson Thomas Jefferson suffered during his life
from periodic bouts of dejection and despair,
shadowed intervals during which he was full of
"gloomy forebodings" about what lay ahead. Not long
before he composed the Declaration of Independence,
the young Jefferson lay for six weeks in idleness and
ill health at Monticello, paralyzed by a mysterious
"malady." Similar lapses were to recur during anxious
periods in his life, often accompanied by violent
headaches. In Jefferson's Demons, Michael Knox
Beran illuminates an optimistic man's darker side -Jefferson as we have rarely seen him before. The
worst of these moments came after his wife died in
1782. But two years later, after being dispatched to
Europe, Jefferson recovered nerve and spirit in the
salons of Paris, where he fell in love with a beautiful
young artist, Maria Cosway. When their affair ended,
Jefferson's health again broke down. He set out for
the palms and temples of southern Europe, and
though he did not know where the therapeutic
journey would take him or where it would end, his
encounter with the old civilizations of the
Mediterranean was transformative. The Greeks and
Romans taught him that a man could make
productive use of his demons. Jefferson's immersion
in the mystic truths of the Old World gave him
insights into mysteries of life and art that
Enlightenment philosophy had failed to supply. Beran
skillfully shows how Jefferson drew on the esoteric
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lore he encountered to transform anxiety into action.
On his return to America, Jefferson entered the most
productive period of his life: He created a new
political party, was elected president, and doubled the
size of the country. His private labors were no less
momentousamong them, the artistry of Monticello
and the University of Virginia. Jefferson's Demons is
an elegantly composed account of the strangeness
and originality of one Founder's genius. Michael Knox
Beran uncovers the maps Jefferson used to find his
way out of dejection and to forge a new democratic
culture for America. Here is a Jefferson who, with all
his failings, remains one of his country's greatest
teachers and prophets.

Acorns: Windows High-Tide Foghat
New to this expanded & updated edition are revisions
of Ferguson's original material, updated
bibliographies, & a fresh dicussion of first century
social life, the Dead Sea Scrolls & much else.

Sexual Ambivalence
"This study of Dionysus . . . is also a new theogony of
Early Greece." --Publishers Weekly "An original
analysis . . . of the spiritual significance of the Greek
myth and cult of Dionysus." --Theology Digest

Psyche
First published in 2000. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
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Tending the Bull
Orpheus and Greek Religion
The tales told of Orpheus are legion. He is said to
have been an Argonaut--and to have saved Jason's
life. Rivers are reported to have stopped their flow to
listen to the sounds of his lyre and his voice. Plato
cites his poetry and Herodotus refers to "practices
that are called Orphic." Did Orpheus, in fact, exist?
His influence on Greek thought is undeniable, but his
disciples left little of substance behind them. Indeed,
their Orphic precepts have been lost to time. W.K.C.
Guthrie attempts to uncover and define Orphism by
following its circuitous path through ancient history.
He tackles this daunting task with the determination
of a detective and the analytical rigor of a classical
scholar. He ferries his readers with him on a singular
voyage of discovery.

The Birth of Tragedy
"Fascinating and richly developed. Venice Incognito is
a contribution both to urban studies and to the
carnivalesque."—Natalie Zemon Davis, University of
Toronto “Venice Incognito is a brilliant reassessment
of Venetian carnival and the peculiar phenomenon of
masking in early modern Venice. Johnson's wideranging, insightful, and imaginative scholarship is
matched by his fluid and accessible writing style. This
book is that all-too-rare commodity: a scholarly pageturner.” —Patricia Fortini Brown, author of Private
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Lives in Renaissance Venice “This is a beautiful book
about a strange subject: the custom among Venetian
aristocrats of wearing masks in public. One of the
most original works in early modern scholarship I
have read in a long time, Venice Incognito will have a
permanent place on most early modern historians’
shelves and will be essential reading for performance
studies and theater history.” —Edward Muir, author of
The Culture Wars of the Late Renaissance “In this
fascinating book, the author cleverly balances the
traditional concept of masking as an antiauthoritarian culture of dissembling with the idea of
the 'honest mask,' which defends rank and the
established order, and produces an excellent,
nuanced, and well-written account of the
carnivalesque in eighteenth-century Venice.” —Aileen
Ribeiro, author of Dress in Eighteenth-Century Europe
“In this intriguing and thoroughly researched book,
James Johnson takes the reader through the crowded
calli, campi, and canals of Venice in search of the
varied meanings of the mask in the history and
culture of that city on the water. From masking’s first
recorded appearance in the thirteenth century to its
ubiquity in the carnival decline of eighteenth-century
Venice, from the dissimulations of Giacomo Casanova
to Arlecchino and the commedia dell’arte stage, from
the social anonymity of the gambling halls to the
socially charged debate over Goldoni’s radical
unmasking of the actor, Venice Incognito traces the
shifting functions of the mask and its implications.
Just as importantly, the book challenges much
conventional wisdom about masking and carnival
itself.” —David Rosand, author of Painting in
Sixteenth-Century Venice
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Gods of Love and Ecstasy
Acorns delineates the future of humanity as a
reunification of intellect with the Deep Self. Having
chosen to focus upon ego (established securely by the
time of Christ), much more beta brain wave
development will destroy our species and others,
which process has already begun. We create our own
realities through beliefs, intents and desires and we
were in and out of probabilities constantly. Feelings
follow beliefs, not the other way around.

Dictionary of Deities and Demons in the
Bible
Studies the musical, textual, dramatic, and narrative
ways in which opera performers use and give
meaning to their physical bodies, and analyzes the
ways the audience perceives physicality during
performances.
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